


 
The building is an eyesore.  Architecturally it does not fit with the community. areas of Vaughan which
have the same communities do not have the same type of buildings in their areas.  Ie: Major Mackenzie in
Maple – 4 stories, Major Makenzie in woodbridge – 4 stories,  King street in King City – 4 stories. 
Why should a building of this size be allowed in a subdivision that only has detached home.
 
Finally, as a real estate sales representative, I know this type of development will decrease the value of
homes in the area. People have  worked hard in this community and deserve to have their property
values maintained. I specialize in pre construction condo sales and can tell you from experience that 95%
of these projects are purchased by investors who rent them out for profit. Some will become Airbnb units,
some will become a place where criminals may conduct their business whether it is drug trafficking or
prostitution. I am not opposed to development at all. They should be building these units where it makes
sense and it does not make sense to drop a building that nobody wants in an area that is 100 single
family dwellings. Stop the madness. 
 
 
Joe Andreoli
At Your Service.......Always

OFFICE | 416.487.5131

www.AtYourServiceAlways.com
RE/MAX Ultimate Realty Inc., Brokerage


